Puge€ Sound® Welsh Association

National Gymanfa Ganu

2ber 1 €0 4,1994
Hon. C ey o s 20RO, Lieutenant Gooernor

Bothell WA 98011

s Tiaslimgec October 31, 1993
Ms. Kim L. Price
Group Sales manager
Belleviue Trn
_ ~treet
Bellevue WA 98004.

Dear Kim,

It is a pleasure to inform you that my board accepted your proposal
to be the overflow accommodation for our 1994 Welsh Festival. The
dates of the meeting are September 1 through 4, 1994. We are
delighted that you will be part of our organization and event.

There are three issues that we should agree on:

1. The Hyatt has agreed to make the discount rates available for
three days before and three days after the meeting dates. We would
like you to do the same.

2. We would like to advertize the room rates for the Bellevue Inn as
$68 per night. We wish to increase the cost to provide funds for a
shuttle bus service which we will have to run. The Hyatt has agreed
to set up the cash back fund for us.

3. We would like you to provide registration cards for circulation
to the anticipated attendees. At this time we do not know how many
this will be. This card should show the $68 rate.

If people do not use the registration card, I presume that on booking
they will have to specify to you the name of the convention. Since
many people know this occasion by different names can I suggest that
anyone using a name involving the word Welsh be regarded as an
attendee.

We look forward to working with you and to having many of our
visitors stay at your hotel. I would be grateful if you could write
up a contract for me to sign. There is no immediate rush, I have to
leave town until the 20th November.

Sincerely

Alan Upshall, President and Chairman.

PO Box 19344, Seattle 98109 Telephone (206) 488-7 288



BELLEVUE INN

TOLL FREE RESERVATIONS: 1-800-421-8193

October 8, 1993

Mr. Alan Upshall
Puget Sound Welsh Assn.

boLlllielLlL, wA Jovlial

Dear Mr. Upshall:

Congratulations on selecting the Meydenbauer Center and

Hyatt for your Labor Day Weekend meeting. It would be a
pleasure to be selected as a host hotel for your groups

overflow accommodations!

The Bellevue Inn is centrally located in downtown Bellevue
and is central to all major attractions, and just a few
blocks from Bellevue Square Shopping Mall and just three
blocks from the new Meydenbauer Convention Center. We are
just minutes from downtown Seattle. The Bellevue Inn is a
full service hotel offering banquet and meeting facilities,
a restaurant and lounge, and an outdoor pool. The Bellevue
Inn offers complimentary parking to all of our guests.

During your preferred dates, we can offer 100 rooms each
night. I am happy to extend to you a special rate of $63
for single or double occupancy. Washington State sales and
room tax, currently 14 percent, is additional. 1In addition,
we can offer one complimentary room per fifty room nights
picked up.

You can be assured your attendees will have an enjoyable

stay at our hotel. We pride ourselves in our distinctive
facilities and friendly efficient staff. At the Bellevue

Inn, customer satisfaction is guaranteed!

Mr. Upshall, please feel free to contact me directly if I
can answer questions about our hotel or assist you in any
way.

Come enjoy the Bellevue Inn! Our hospitality team will
ensure that you have an outstanding event!

Sincerely,

P 4
.';/

Kim L. Price
Group Sales Manager

11211 MAIN STREET -« BELLEVUE, WA 98004 - (206) 455-5240 - FAX: (206) 455—0654



BELLEVUE INN

TOLL FREE RESERVATIONS: 1-800-421-81 o3

November 1, 1 993

Alan Upshall
National Gymanfa Ganu Association

" 'Bothell, WA 98011

Dear Mr. Upshall:

Thank you for selectmg the Bellevue Inn for your overnlght
accommodations. :

You will find enclosed confirmation of your needs as | understand
them. Please review, indicate any changes and return one sngned
copy to my attention.

\Please do not hesrcate to call if you have any questrbns orif | can

assist you further.
We éppreciate your business!
Sincerely,

B

Kim Price

‘Group Sales Manager

KP:Kj

Enclosures

11211 MAIN STREET - BELLEVUE, WA 98004 -+ (206) 455-5240 - FAX: (206) 455-0654



BELLEVUE INN
FAX (206y ~ —~°°
PHONE (206;

TO: Alan Upshall ;
FROM: Kim L. Price, Group Sales Managuﬁ&

SUBJECT: National Gymanfa Ganu
FAX #: (206) 548-2329

Alan,

Thank you very much for the concert tickets, they are very much appreciated and | am looking
forward to the event!

| have noted that the Purdy’s and the Jones' will be receiving the complimentary rooms. Are
these VIP's or do you have anyone staying with us that you would like me to note are VIP's?

Mr. Evans must have cancelled his room with us because | do not show reservation for him
at this time, so that Is taken care of as well.

The hotel is very excited about having your group into the hotel. It should be a great
weekend!

Let me know if you need anything else.

T8d 627 301 440-9NIHILYI-NNI-ABAIIOH-3NN3 1139 NN 138-+E31-55H-982



BELLEVUE INN ¥

INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED" *

* September 6, 1994

ALAN UPSHALL
NATIONAL GYMANFA GANU ASSN

B ale al o B i ol 0l
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- Dear Mr. Upsilall,

Thank you for allowing the Bellevue Inn to host the ‘overr’light accommodations for
your guests. We enjoyed your guests-stay with us! :

I hope that your stay was everythmg you and your guests expected, and that our
service was outstanding. - ,

!

Please let me know if I can be-of any assistance to you 1n the future.
Thank you for selecting the Bellevue Inn!

Sincerely,

Kim Price .
Group Sales Manager

AY

~
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